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Student Activities: 

December 13
th

-  Students showed their Christmas Spirit and wore their special Santa hats to 

school for their support of “I Believe”.   

 

December 14
th

 – 1
st
 and 2

nd
 Grade students attending their end of year field trip to the movies at 

the 3M Theater and the students watched Happy Feet 2.  They students enjoyed the movie and 

had a great time. 

 

December 15
th

-  Kelley Elementary presented their Christmas Music Programs and the students 

all did a great job. Ms Mata did a great job getting the students ready for the big day.   

 

December 16
th

- PreK and Kindergarten students attended their end of year field trip to the 

movies at the 3M Theater and the students watched The Muppets.  The 2
nd

 grade students took 

their annual field trip early this year to the Concho Christmas Tree Farm. The teachers and 

students had a great time.  They commented it was but it was a lot of fun and educational. 

 

December 19
th

-  Kelley Elementary celebrate the Christmas spirit with friends and parents during 

their Christmas Parties.  The students had a great time! 

 

Kelley Student students participated in community service.  They brought toys for the Mitchell 

County Toy Drive.  We are proud of everyone that donated a toy to a needy child.  

 

Kelley Students also participated in Christmas Soldier Boxes.  The students brought items that 

were sent to local soldiers overseas.   The students brought enough items to send 20 boxes to the 

soldiers. 

 

Kelley GT Students and 2
nd

 Grade Students made Christmas cards for the residents at Kristi Lee 

and Valley Fair.  The GT Students gave everyone a Christmas card and wished everyone a Merry 

Christmas.   

 

January 5, 2012 – Students returned to school.  We had several new faces that enrolled on 

Thursday morning.  Everyone was ready to start the New Year.   

 

Teacher Activities 

The 3
rd

 6 Weeks ended and the semester closed.  The teachers completed grades and reports for 

the end of the year.  Teachers also completed the SLR reports that were needed to submit for 

TEA on January 5, 2012.   

         

January 4, 2012- The Kelley teachers attended  a workshop on Aware presented by Region 14 

staff. Teachers learned how to create tests using this program. 

 

 
 

 

 Sept Oct Nov Dec Jan     

PreK 86 87 86 88 86     

Kindergarten 76 77 76 75 73     

1
st 

Grade 76 75 76 75 74     

2
nd

  72 72 72 70 71     

Total 310 311 310 308 304     



 

 
 

 

 


